
 
 
 
The Simcoe County District School Board (SCDSB) encourages facility partnership opportunities to share 
facilities to benefit students and the community as set out in SCDSB Policy 2345, Community Planning 
and Partnerships. 
 
Offering space in schools to partners can reduce facility operating costs, improve services and supports 
to students and strengthen relationships between the school board, community partners and the public.  
Facility partnerships encourage and maximize the use of public infrastructure through increased flexibility 
and utilization, and provide a foundation for improved service delivery for communities. These 
partnerships allow the sharing of resources and facilities with community partners when building new 
schools, undertaking significant renovations and planning the use of unoccupied space in schools. 
 
Community Planning and Partnerships Policy 2345 requires the board to identify facilities that may be 
suitable for partnerships with respect to unused space in schools, administrative buildings and new 
construction.  There are currently no opportunities with respect to unused space in existing schools.  
Partnership opportunities will be considered for the following capital projects: 
 
Ministry Approved Capital Projects 
 
Bradford North elementary school 
Oro-Medonte elementary school 
Wasaga Beach elementary school 
 
Capital Projects Under Consideration  
 
Alcona elementary school  
Alliston elementary school  
Angus elementary school  
Banting Memorial HS replacement school (Alliston) 203 Victoria Street East 
Barre #1 Southeast elementary school  
Barrie #2 Southeast elementary school  
Barrie #3 Southwest elementary school 
Bradford South elementary school 
Bradford secondary school 
Orillia elementary school 
 
Contact: 
 
For further information regarding the potential for facility partnerships please contact Susan Dunlop, 
Community and Facility Use Coordinator, at 705-734-6363 ext 11361 or sdunlop@scdsb.on.ca. 


